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Solution Focused Coaching for Adolescents 2021-05-25 solution focused coaching for
adolescents explains the principles and attitude of the popular 11 step mission
possible solution focused coaching program for working with adolescents by comparing
the mission possible principles with the normal way of problem solving in coaching
scenarios the author makes the theoretical structure and conversational style of the
program easy to learn for professionals applied both individually and as a group
activity mission possible is a learning experience that makes fulfilling dreams and
achieving goals easier for teenagers and young adults it helps to make difficult
things accessible for them by using one s own strengths and resources the book is
filled with detailed case studies and useful coaching tools breaking the program
down into five themes outlining the goals the process and any potential pitfalls
this practical book is intended for coaches youth counselors trainers teachers
mentors and therapists who want to coach young people using the clear step by step
mission possible program and all those working in pastoral roles with children and
adolescents
The Diversity of Neutron Stars 2004 neutron stars are invaluable tools for exploring
stellar death the physics of ultra dense matter and the effects of extremely strong
magnetic fields the observed population of neutron stars is dominated by the 1000
radio pulsars but there are distinct sub populations that while fewer in number can
have significant impact on our understanding of the issues mentioned above these
populations are the nearby isolated neutron stars discovered by rosat and the
central compact objects in supernova remnants the studies of both of these
populations have been greatly accelerated in recent years through observations with
the chandra x ray observatory and the xmm newton telescope first we discuss radio
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optical and x ray observations of the nearby neutron stars aimed at determining
their relation to the galactic neutron star population and at unraveling their
complex physical processes by determining the basic astronomical parameters that
define the population distances ages and magnetic fields the uncertainties in which
limit any attempt to derive basic physical parameters for these objects we conclude
that these sources are 1e6 year old cooling neutron stars with magnetic fields above
1e13 gauss second we describe the hollow supernova remnant problem why many of the
supernova remnants in the galaxy have no indication of central neutron stars we have
undertaken an x ray census of neutron stars in a volume limited sample of galactic
supernova remnants and from it conclude that either many supernovae do not produce
neutron stars contrary to expectation or that neutron stars can have a wide range in
cooling behavior that makes many sources disappear from the x ray sky
Change for the Better: Energy Star and Other Voluntary Programs 2005-09 we all know
how important customer service is every company espouses it but how often do we
think about treating our internal colleagues with the same customer service levels
as our external customers who owns the data examines the relationships between it
departments in an organization and the business units they support and develops a
holistic approach to improving these internal relationships this book is targeted at
executives managers and team members at every level of an organization it
demonstrates the direct positive impact of adopting internal customer relationship
management principles on employee satisfaction customer satisfaction and
organizational performance
Who Owns the Data? 2004 the ubiquity of jet phenomena in young stellar objects
active galactic nuclei symbiotic stars planetary nebulae and x ray binaries has
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driven a broad literature on the astrophysics of collimated mass ejection one of the
fundamental open problems in star formation is the understanding of the physical
mechanisms by which mass is ejected from the protostellar system and collimated into
jets locally jets will regulate the system s angular momentum and therefore its
evolution during the first few million years at large scale jets inject momentum
into the cloud thus affecting its star formation efficiency and evolution many
recent advances over the last years in the star formation research both theory and
observations together with the increasing availability of computational resources
provided an excellent opportunity to organise a workshop this volume presents the
results of the workshop discussions on the jet phenomenon on different astrophysical
scales and covers interdisciplinary areassuch as steady state winds time dependent
winds jets jet energetics and jet wind propagation
Jets in Young Stellar Objects 2005-04-25 explores some of the less well understood
physical processes involved in the modeling of stars
The A-Star Puzzle (IAU S224) 2004-06-17 the book includes current knowledge on
illicium verum star anise and pimpinella anisum aniseed main commercial species rich
in anetol it also analyzes foeniculum vulgare fennel and other species of pimpinella
p major p peregrina and p saxifraga this volume includes a botanical chemical
pharmacological and therapeutic survey of the
Illicium, Pimpinella and Foeniculum 2011-10-06 presenting a completely new approach
to examining how polymers move in non dilute solution this book focuses on
experimental facts not theoretical speculations and concentrates on polymer
solutions not dilute solutions or polymer melts from centrifugation and solvent
dynamics to viscosity and diffusion experimental measurements and their quantitative
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representations are the core of the discussion the book reveals several experiments
never before recognized as revealing polymer solution properties a novel approach to
relaxation phenomena accurately describes viscoelasticity and dielectric relaxation
and how they depend on polymer size and concentration ideal for graduate students
and researchers interested in the properties of polymer solutions the book covers
real measurements on practical systems including the very latest results every
significant experimental method is presented in considerable detail giving
unprecedented coverage of polymers in solution
Phenomenology of Polymer Solution Dynamics 2005 as malaysia s government responded
to the 1997 98 financial crisis the global financial community criticised its
measures as bail outs for politically influential corporate interests this book
examines the asian crisis and government policy responses with emphasis on capital
controls as well as corporate bank and debt restructuring exercises
Malaysian "bail Outs"? 2004 the scope of the symposium covers all major aspects of
system identification experimental modelling signal processing and adaptive control
ranging from theoretical methodological and scientific developments to a large
variety of engineering application areas it is the intention of the organizers to
promote sysid 2003 as a meeting place where scientists and engineers from several
research communities can meet to discuss issues related to these areas relevant
topics for the symposium program include identification of linear and multivariable
systems identification of nonlinear systems including neural networks identification
of hybrid and distributed systems identification for control experimental modelling
in process control vibration and modal analysis model validation monitoring and
fault detection signal processing and communication parameter estimation and inverse
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modelling statistical analysis and uncertainty bounding adaptive control and data
based controller tuning learning data mining and bayesian approaches sequential
monte carlo methods including particle filtering applications in process control
systems motion control systems robotics aerospace systems bioengineering and medical
systems physical measurement systems automotive systems econometrics transportation
and communication systems provides the latest research on system identification
contains contributions written by experts in the field part of the ifac proceedings
series which provides a comprehensive overview of the major topics in control
engineering
Event Solutions 2004-06-29 this book explores cataclysmic variables with and without
strong overpowering magnetic fields you ll read about stars with densities ranging
from that of the sun to the degenerate matter of white dwarfs to the ultra compact
states of neutron stars and black holes one of the objects examined and discussed is
the double pulsar highlighting what observations have told us about fundamental
physics
System Identification 2003 2008-02-21 reviews latest star disk interaction region in
young stars for graduate students and researchers
Short-Period Binary Stars: Observations, Analyses, and Results 2007 this book
provides insight into the latest findings concerning data warehousing data mining
and their applications in everyday human activities provided by publisher
Star-Disk Interaction in Young Stars (IAU S243) 2009-09-30 this volume comprises
eight papers delivered at the rims international conference mathematical challenges
in a new phase of materials science kyoto august 4 8 2014 the contributions address
subjects in defect dynamics negatively curved carbon crystal topological analysis of
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di block copolymers persistence modules and fracture dynamics these papers highlight
the strong interaction between mathematics and materials science and also reflect
the activity of wpi aimr at tohoku university in which collaborations between
mathematicians and experimentalists are actively ongoing
Evolving Application Domains of Data Warehousing and Mining: Trends and Solutions
2016-07-11 these proceedings celebrate the achievements of the great astronomer
zdenek kopal and reflect the state of the art of the dynamically evolving field of
binary research which owes so much to kopal s pioneering work
Mathematical Challenges in a New Phase of Materials Science 2005 learning solution
focused therapy an illustrated guide bridges the gap between the traditional medical
model of problem focused assessment and treatment and the newer increasingly popular
strength based treatment approach the author s objective is to provide another
therapeutic dimension thus enhancing problem focused treatment and supporting
competency in this strength based modality psychiatrists pediatricians family
practitioners nurses and other mental health providers will appreciate the how to
focus of the text its compelling case based approach to learning and its informal
conversational writing style the book s structure and features are designed to
facilitate learning the book begins with an overview of the core tenets of solution
focused therapy starting with solution focused case review and examining both
solution focused core assumptions and core questions this helps the reader
understand the foundation of this modality and put it into context a primary
objective is building the skills necessary to effective solution based therapy and
the book includes instruction on conducting a solution focused interview
establishing a framework of strengths and resources developing a yes set negotiating
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goals amplifying ambivalence and dealing with crisis solution focused techniques are
integrated within supervision and consultation an approach that clinicians who work
with students and residents and supervisors who work within agencies will find
immensely useful solution focused psychopharmacotherapy and addiction therapy merit
complete chapters providing information that clinicians will find invaluable when
applying solution focused techniques in these situations the case illustrations
vividly render the dialogue of patient and therapist and are accompanied by detailed
explanations and commentary in italics to help the reader learn how to practice this
model of treatment companion videos available online present commonly used
techniques that illustrate key features of solution focused therapy in a compelling
and enlightening way learning solution focused therapy an illustrated guide provides
learning exercises and case illustrations that will help the reader implement
practical strategies immediately with patients students supervisees and trainees
practical engaging and evidence based this book will enhance the clinician s ability
to connect with and help the patient in a positive way
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and Trademark Office 2005-12-05
covering the basic concepts and principles of information technology it this book
gives energy managers the knowledge they need to supervise the it work of a
consultant or a vendor the book provides the necessary information for the energy
manager to successfully purchase install and operate complex based energy
information and control systems filled with comprehensive information this book
addresses the most significant concepts and principles that the typical energy or
facility manager might need with emphasis on computer networking use of facility
operation databases and sharing data using the and the tcp ip communications
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Zdenek Kopal's Binary Star Legacy 2013-11-06 2 homogeneous superconducting state 210
3 superconducting phases with broken space symmetries 213 4 flavor asymmetric quark
condensates 219 5 concluding remarks 221 acknowledgments 222 references 223 neutral
dense quark matter 225 mei huang and igor shovkovy 1 introduction 225 2 local charge
neutrality homogeneous phase 226 3 global charge neutrality mixed phase 234 4
conclusion 238 references 238 possibility of color magnetic superconductivity 241
toshitaka tatsumi tomoyuki maruyama and eiji nakano 1 introduction 241 2 what is
ferromagnetism in quark matter 243 3 color magnetic superconductivity 248 4 chiral
symmetry and magnetism 253 5 summary and concluding remarks 258 acknowledgments 260
references 260 magnetic fields of compact stars with superconducting quark cores 263
david m sedrakian david blaschke and karen m shahabasyan 1 introduction 263 2 free
energy 265 3 ginzburg landau equations 267 4 vortex structure 269 5 solution of
ginzburg landau equations 271 6 the magnetic field components 273 7 summary 275
acknowledgments 275 references 275 thermal color superconducting fluctuations in
dense quark matter 277 d n
Learning Solution-Focused Therapy 2003 the book gives an extended review of
theoretical and observational aspects of neutron star physics with masses comparable
to that of the sun and radii of about ten kilometres neutron stars are the densest
stars in the universe this book describes all layers of neutron stars from the
surface to the core with the emphasis on their structure and equation of state
theories of dense matter are reviewed and used to construct neutron star models
hypothetical strange quark stars and possible exotic phases in neutron star cores
are also discussed also covered are the effects of strong magnetic fields in neutron
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Agriculture, Rural Development, Food and Drug Administration, and Related Agencies
Appropriations for 2004: Department of Agriculture 2020-12-17 this extensive and
comprehensive collection of lectures by world leading experts in the field
introduces and reviews all relevant computer simulation methods and their
applications in condensed matter systems volume 2 offers surveys on numerical
experiments carried out for a great number of systems ranging from materials
sciences to chemical biology including supercooled liquids spin glasses colloids
polymers liquid crystals biological membranes and folding proteins
Information Technology for Energy Managers 2003 this book provides an insight into
important research and technological problems solutions and development trends in
the field of data warehousing and olap it also serves as an up to date bibliography
of published works for anyone interested in cutting edge dw and olap issues provided
by publisher
Agriculture, Rural Development, Food and Drug Administration, and Related Agencies
Appropriations for 2004 2006-01-14 in fall 2015 the newly elected trudeau government
endorsed the paris agreement and promised to tackle global warming in 2016 it
released a major report which set out a national energy strategy embracing clean
growth technological innovation and carbon pricing rather than putting in place
tough measures to achieve the paris targets however the government reframed global
warming as a market opportunity for canada s clean technology sector the big stall
traces the origins of the government s climate change plan back to the energy sector
itself in particular big oil it shows how in the last fifteen years big oil has
infiltrated provincial and federal governments academia media and the non profit
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sector to sway government and public opinion on the realities of climate change and
what needs to be done about it working both behind the scenes and in high profile
networks canada s energy companies moved the debate away from discussion of the
measures required to create a zero carbon world and towards market based solutions
that will cut carbon dioxide emissions but not enough to prevent severe climate
impacts this is how big oil and think tanks unraveled the kyoto protocol and how
rachel notley came to deliver the business council of canada s energy plan donald
gutstein explains how and why the door has been left wide open for oil companies to
determine their own futures in canada and to go on drilling new wells building new
oil sands plants and constructing new pipelines this book offers the background
information readers need to challenge politicians claiming they are taking
meaningful action on global warming
Superdense QCD Matter and Compact Stars 2007-12-06 studying the complex physical
systems of stellar jets necessitates the incorporation of nonlinear effects which
occur on a wide variety of length and timescales one of the primary methods used to
study the physics of jets is numerical simulations that apply high performance
computing techniques such techniques are also required for analysing the huge modern
astrophysical datasets this book examines those computing techniques it is a
collection of the lectures from the fifth and final school of the jetset network
jets from young stars v high performance computing in astrophysics it begins with an
introduction to parallel programming techniques with an emphasis on message passing
interface mpi before it goes on to review grid technology techniques and offer a
practical introduction to virtual observatory the second half of the book then is
devoted to applications of high performance computing techniques including 3d
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radiation transfer to jet and star formation processes aimed at graduate students in
astrophysics this book presents state of the art methods thereby offering
interesting new insights to researchers in the field
Neutron Stars 1 2007-04-16 this volume combines the chemistry and materials science
of nanomaterials and biomolecules with their detection strategies sensor physics and
device engineering in so doing it covers the important types of nanomaterials for
sensory applications namely carbon nanotubes fullerenes fluorescent and biological
molecules nanorods nanowires and nanoparticles dendrimers and nanostructured silicon
it also illustrates a wide range of sensing principles including fluorescence
nanocantilever oscillators electrochemical detection antibody antigen interactions
and magnetic detection
Computer Simulations in Condensed Matter: From Materials to Chemical Biology. Volume
2 2006-10-31 this book provides both the research and practitioner communities with
a comprehensive coverage of the metaheuristic methodologies that have proven to be
successful in a wide variety of real world problem settings moreover it is these
metaheuristic strategies that hold particular promise for success in the future the
various chapters serve as stand alone presentations giving both the necessary
background underpinnings as well as practical guides for implementation
Data Warehouses and OLAP: Concepts, Architectures and Solutions 2018-10-02 this book
focuses on the equation of state eos of compact stars particularly the intriguing
possibility of the quark star model the eos of compact stars is the subject of
ongoing debates among astrophysicists and particle physicists due to the non
perturbative property of strong interaction at low energy scales the book
investigates the tidal deformability and maximum mass of rotating quark stars and
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triaxially rotating quark stars and compares them with those of neutron stars to
reveal significant differences lastly by combining the latest observations of
gw170817 the book suggests potential ways to distinguish between the neutron star
and quark star models
The Big Stall 2009-10-30 this book is a collation of the contributions presented at
a major conference on isolated neutron stars held in london in april 2006 forty
years after the discovery of radio pulsars it presents an up to date description of
the new vision of isolated neutron stars that has emerged in recent years the great
variety of isolated neutron stars from pulsars to magnetars is well covered by
descriptions of recent observational results and presentations of the latest
theoretical interpretation of these data
Jets From Young Stars V 2006 solving complex optimization problems with
parallelmetaheuristics parallel metaheuristics brings together an international
group ofexperts in parallelism and metaheuristics to provide a much neededsynthesis
of these two fields readers discover how metaheuristictechniques can provide useful
and practical solutions for a widerange of problems and application domains with an
emphasis on thefields of telecommunications and bioinformatics this volume fillsa
long existing gap allowing researchers and practitioners todevelop efficient
metaheuristic algorithms to find solutions the book is divided into three parts part
one introduction to metaheuristics and parallelism including an introduction to
metaheuristic techniques measuringthe performance of parallel metaheuristics new
technologies inparallelism and a head to head discussion on metaheuristics
andparallelism part two parallel metaheuristic models including parallelgenetic
algorithms parallel genetic programming parallelevolution strategies parallel ant
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colony algorithms parallelestimation of distribution algorithms parallel scatter
search parallel variable neighborhood search parallel simulatedannealing parallel
tabu search parallel grasp parallel hybridmetaheuristics parallel multi objective
optimization and parallelheterogeneous metaheuristics part three theory and
applications including theory of parallelgenetic algorithms parallel metaheuristics
applications parallelmetaheuristics in telecommunications and a final chapter
onbioinformatics and parallel metaheuristics each self contained chapter begins with
clear overviews andintroductions that bring the reader up to speed describes
basictechniques and ends with a reference list for further study packed with
numerous tables and figures to illustrate the complextheory and processes this
comprehensive volume also includesnumerous practical real world optimization
problems and theirsolutions this is essential reading for students and researchers
in computerscience mathematics and engineering who deal with parallelism
metaheuristics and optimization in general
Encyclopedia of Surface and Colloid Science 2007-02-12 the microfluidics and
nanofluidics handbook two volume set comprehensively captures the cross disciplinary
breadth of the fields of micro and nanofluidics which encompass the biological
sciences chemistry physics and engineering applications to fill the knowledge gap
between engineering and the basic sciences the editors pulled together key
Nanomaterials for Biosensors 2003-01-31 the zeta aurigae stars are the rare but
illustrious sub group of binary stars that undergo the dramatic phenomenon of
chromospheric eclipse this book provides detailed descriptions of the ten known
systems illustrates them richly with examples of new spectra and places them in the
context of stellar structure and evolution comprised of a large cool giant plus a
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small hot dwarf these key eclipsing binaries reveal fascinating changes in their
spectra very close to total eclipse when the hot star shines through differing
heights of the chromosphere or outer atmosphere of the giant star the phenomenon
provides astrophysics with the means of analyzing the outer atmosphere of a giant
star and how that material is shed into space the physics of these critical events
can be explained qualitatively but it is more challenging to extract hard facts from
the observations and tough to model the chromosphere in any detail the book offers
current thinking on mechanisms for heating a star s chromosphere and on how a star
loses mass and relates this science synergistically to studies of other stars and
binaries and to the increasing relevance of contributions from new techniques in
interferometry and asteroseismology it also includes a detailed discussion of the
enigmatic star epsilon aurigae which had recently undergone one of its very
infrequent and very baffling eclipses though not a zeta aurigae system epsilon
aurigae is a true giant among eclipsing stars the 7 chapters of this book written by
a group of experts have been carefully edited to form a coherent volume that offers
a thorough overview of the subject to both professional and student
Handbook of Metaheuristics 2020-04-03 the adriatic meetings have traditionally been
conferences on the most vanced status of science they are one of the very few
conferences in physics aiming at a very broad participation of young and experienced
researchers with di erent backgrounds in particle physics particle physics has grown
into a highly multi faceted discipline over the sixty years of its existence mainly
because of two reasons particle physics as an experimental science is in need of
large scale laboratory set ups involving typically collaborations of several
hundreds or even thousands of researchers and technicians with the most diverse
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expertise this forces particle physics being one of the most fundamental dis plines
of physics to maintain a constant interchange and contact with other disciplines
notably solid state physics and laser physics cosmology and trophysics mathematical
physics and mathematics since the expertise necessary in doing research in particle
physics has become tremendously demanding in the last years the eld tends to
organize purely expert conferences meetings and summer schools such as for detector
development for astroparticle physics or for string theory
theadriaticmeetingthroughitsentirehistoryhasbeenaplaceforest lishing exchange
between theory and experiment the 9th adriatic meeting successfully continued this
tradition and even intensi ed the cross discipline communication by establishing new
contacts between the community of c mologists and of particle physicists the
exchange between theorists and perimentalists was impressively intensive and will
certainly have a lasting e ect on several research projects of the european and
world wide physics community
Studying Compact Star Equation of States with General Relativistic Initial Data
Approach 2003 magnetism in binary stars is an area of central importance in stellar
astrophysics the second edition of magnetohydrodynamics in binary stars is a major
revision of the first edition the material has been updated and extended including
additional chapters on the origins of the stellar magnetic fields and accretion disc
magnetic winds a comprehensive account is given of the subject from the early work
up to the latest results the unifying theme remains the redistribution of angular
momentum by magnetic stresses this occurs in a wide variety of ways including
magnetic stellar and orbital coupling magnetic channelling of accretion streams
magnetic stellar coupling to accretion discs dynamo field coupling in discs and
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magnetic stellar and disc winds the associated stellar spin and orbital evolution
problems including stability are also considered although the main focus is on
binary stars much of the work on accretion discs and wind flows has more general
astrophysical relevance convenient formulae are included that can be compared to
observations making the book useful to observers as well as theorists and there are
extensive reference lists the material is mainly aimed at research workers but parts
of the text could be useful for postgraduate courses in magnetic stellar
astrophysics topics
The Impact of Polymer Architecture on Solution Properties of Single Molecules and
Their Assemblies 2007-05-22 an authoritative account of the contributions to science
made by the hipparcos satellite for astronomers astrophysicists and cosmologists
Isolated Neutron Stars: From the Surface to the Interior 2005-10-03 trb s national
cooperative highway research program nchrp report 722 assessing highway tolling and
pricing options and impacts provides state departments of transportation dots and
other transportation agencies with a decision making framework and analytical tools
that describe likely impacts on revenue generation and system performance resulting
from instituting or modifying user based fees or tolling on segments of their
highway system volume 2 travel demand forecasting tools provides an in depth
examination of the various analytical tools for direct or adapted use that are
available to help develop the forecasts of potential revenue transportation demand
and congestion and system performance based on tolling or pricing changes volume 1
decision making framework includes information on a decision making framework that
may be applied to a variety of scenarios in order to understand the potential
impacts of tolling and pricing on the performance of the transportation system and
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on the potential to generate revenue to pay for system improvements publication
information
Parallel Metaheuristics 2011-09-20
Microfluidics and Nanofluidics Handbook 2014-12-30
Giants of Eclipse: The ζ Aurigae Stars and Other Binary Systems 2006-01-25
Particle Physics and the Universe 2018-10-13
Magnetohydrodynamics in Binary Stars 2009
Astronomical Applications of Astrometry 2012
Assessing Highway Tolling and Pricing Options and Impacts
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